
 
 

Date:  16th June 2025 

RE:  Review Day 

 
As per our published calendar, we are writing to give you advanced notice of our scheduled review day on 
Monday 7th July 2025.  On this date, the school will be closed for the day and all students and their families 
will be invited in for a one-to-one appointment with their form tutor.  All appointments will take place on our 
Broadway Campus and you will be able to book these appointments using our online booking system, 
which will go live at 5pm on Friday 20th June 2025.  Please note that if students do not attend their 
appointment on this day, they will be marked absent from school.   

The review day will provide an opportunity for students to meet with their form tutor and, where appropriate, 
other key staff in school to discuss both their academic achievements and their wider personal 
development in school.  As part of these meetings, our Key Stage 3 students (Years 7 -9) will be asked to 
share their achievements relating to their ‘Kingsway Cultural Diploma’ and our Key Stage 4 students will get 
discuss the results of their recent Mock examinations and their ambitions for the future.  Parents are warmly 
invited to attend these meetings in school, which can take place either face-to-face or on line.   

The agenda for the main meetings is captured under the simple alphabetical sequence:  ABCDE and is 
detailed below: 

 Key Stage 3 (Years 7 -9) Key Stage 4 (Year 10) 

A Attendance Attendance 

B Behaviour Behaviour 

C Curriculum Curriculum 

D Diploma Dreams and Aspirations 

E Enrichment Enrichment 

In preparation for the meetings ask that pupils in Key Stage 3 prepare to discuss how they have met the 
criteria for their ‘Kingsway Cultural Diploma’ and bring along their ‘best book’ to talk to their form tutor 
about.  We also ask that all students attend these formal meetings in full school uniform.  We hope that this 

 



 
meeting will be an opportunity to celebrate your child's achievements this year in the broad areas set out 
above.   

As well as celebrating students’ achievements, for some students, we will use this day to provide them with 
further support with key aspects of school life via additional one-to-one progress or target setting 
conversations with one or more of the following key staff: 

●​ Our Heads of Department or leaders in Maths, English and Science 
●​ Our Year Teams 
●​ Our Attendance teams 
●​ Our SEND team 
●​ Our SEMH team 

Appointments with these staff will also be made available online for some students and their families.  Please 
remember to book appointments with all the staff that are available to you on the day.   

We look forward to taking the time to both celebrate and support your child on 7th July and we hope that 
you are also able to be a part of this day too.  

If you have any questions about this day, please contact your child’s Head of Year in the first instance or the 
following leaders:  

Mrs Clarke (Key Stage 3): k.clarke@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk  

Mr Weil (Key Stage 4):  j.weil@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk 

Mr Sadler (Deputy Headteacher):  j.sadler@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk  

 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
Mr J Sadler 
Deputy Headteacher 
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